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CME Publishes Reminder of New Cleared OTC Customer Sequestered 

Regulatory Class 

Co-authored by Vanessa L. Friedman 

CME Group, Inc. issued an Advisory Notice regarding CME Clearing’s new Cleared over-the-

counter (OTC) Customer Sequestered regulatory class, which is set to replace the use of 30.7 

Secured status for customer positions in certain swaps and forwards on October 4. 

The Advisory Notice, which includes links to further information regarding the new regulatory 

class, is available here. 
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